
Janice Williams
  

From: Leslie Williams <leslie@dlwilliamsheatingandcooling.com>

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 3:10 PM

To: Janice Williams

Subject: DL Williams Heating & Cooling Permits

Good afternoon,

Could youplease delete the 2 following permits #: 43066 and 44131. We were not associated with
these jobs by Whiddon Construction.

Thank you,
Leslie Williams
Office Manager/Human Resource
D.L. Williams Heating & Cooling, LLC
P.O. Box 2156

Lake City, FL 32056
(386) 754-1987
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